Altar Society News

The Altar Society will meet April 19" after the 9:30AM
Mass.

Come join us for coffee hour in the parish hall and meet
new friends. Remember there is no such thing as a stranger
just friends you haven’t met.

If you brought food to an event please pick up your dish.
There is little storage room and we are becoming over run
with extra dishes. Thank you.

Next Sunday the 26™ is First Communion and the Altar
Society will be hosting a reception after the 9:30AM Mass.
Come down and wish the new Communicants blessings.

Family Movie Night
Join us for another Movie Night on Thursday, April 23rd at
6:30pm in the parish hall. The movie will feature the life of
a saint and the movie is approximately 30 minutes, the whole
evening will be about one hour. Snacks will be provided!

First Holy Communion

Please pray for our youth who are preparing for their
First Holy Communion on April 26th: Palmer
Chandler, Fabian Arenas, David Macias, Aaron
Chavez, Calvin Duran, Katherine Macias, Paul

Hobson, Aldo Duran, Anahy Ocampo, Tate Powell,
Annastacia Johnson, Gaudalupe Rodriguez and

Emanuel Rodriguez.

RE News

RE Classes - April 22, 2015
Youth Choir Practice in the cathedral - 6:00PM
RE Classes - 7:00PM

Today’s Gospel is about the same event we heard about last
week. It’s a little different because a different person wrote it.
Today’s was from Luke’s account and last week’s came from

John’ account. Both account’s were about Jesus
seeing his disciples after his Resurrection and using the same
word’s, “Peace be with you”.

When we say those words and mean what we say, we really do
want people to feel Christ’s peace.

There are a lot of people in the world who need to hear
Jesus’ word, “‘Peace be with you”

People who live in countries at war. Families who yell and
scream and even hit each other. Peace be with you.
Children who worry about school. Peace be with you.
People who are very sick. Peace be with you.

Adults and children who are always worried about whether
people like them or not. Peace be with you.

People who are worried they don’t have enough money, clothes,
food, house, love or friends. Peace be with you.

Jesus always brought peace to everyone and he still brings peace
to us today.

Our last RE Classes, for this school year, will be on April 29th.
Grades Pre-school through 5th Grade will be swimming at the
YMCA Sam-O-Swim from 7:00PM to 8:00PM, Grades 6 and 7
will have Confirmation class with Fr. Greiner. The 8th graders
will have pizza and painting in the Rectory. Grades 9-12 - TBA.

Diocese of Baker Summer Youth Camps

“Let anyone who is thirsty come to me and drink.
Whoever believes in me, as Scripture has said, rivers of
living water will flow from within them.”

John 7:37-38

We would like to extend an invitation to the youth of our
Diocese for an opportunity to gather together for a faith -
filled getaway featuring powerful talks, activities,
fellowship and prayer in a safe and supervised
environment.

The Camp dates and fees are:

* High School Summer Retreat ($30 per youth)
Saturday, June 20 @ 3PM til Sunday June21@ 12PM.
For all incoming/outgoing high school youth.

* ‘The Voyage’ Upper Elementary Camp ($120 per
child) - Friday, July 10 @ 3PM til Sunday, July 12 @
12PM. For all incoming /outgoing 4th-6th grade youth.

* “‘Diocese of Baker Olympics” Middle School Camp
($150 per child) - Thursday, July 16 @3PM til Sunday
July 19 @ 12PM. For all incoming/outgoing 6th-8th grade
youth.

* Youth Leadership Camp ($250 per youth) - Monday,
July 20 @ 12PM til Friday, July 24 @ 2PM. For all
incoming/outgoing 11th-12th grade youth.

* Steubenville Northwest in Spokane ($350 per
person) - Friday, July 31 til Monday, August 3.

For all incoming/outgoing high school youth.

All the camps take place at the Powell Butte Center
(Except for Steubenville NW). Registration should be
made through our parish.

If you have questions, please contact Tammy at the parish
office.523-4521.




